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Meeting Minutes 
 
September 9, 2008 07:00 PM 
 
Present: Kevin Payne, Lee Horton, Nancy Smith, Kathy Blevins, Brandy Montgomery, Scott 
Montgomery, Janice hunter 
 
Next meeting: October 7, 2008, 07:00 PM, City Hall Council Room 
 
 

I. Announcements 
a. Reading of minutes.  
b. Welcome and introduction to new attendees Kathy Blevins, Scott Montgomery, 

Brandy Montgomery, and Janice Hunter 
 

II. Discussion 
  

a. Tornado Siren Grant 
 

i. Kevin Payne reported that that so far $2500 has been pledged from local 
organizations and businesses towards the cities portion of the tornado siren 
grant. $1500 has already been collected. The VFW alone pledged $1000. More 
donations are expected and donor’s names will be placed on a plaque to be 
posted. 

ii. Mitzi Dell will be at the September 15 City Council Meeting to hold a public 
hearing regarding the siren grant. 

 
b. Nutrition Center Generator 
 

i. The generator is now connected and fully functional 
 

c. Water Problems 
 

i. Currently the city is under a boil water order issued by DNR. Kevin Payne 
mentioned that the National Guard has a mobile purification system that 
could be activated if needed. 

 
d.  Identification of special needs residents. 

i. An idea was submitted that oxygen suppliers could provide the addresses of 
local residents that may need priority assistance in an emergency. 
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